GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
HOME AFFAIRS
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4882
ANSWERED ON:23.12.2014

INDO-BANGLADESH CO-OPERATION ON TERRORISM
Venugopal Dr. Ponnusamy

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether it is a fact that India and Dhaka have exchanged lists of fugitives;
(b) If so, the details thereof ?
(c) Whether both the countries have also shared other details of the suspected militants; and

(d) If so, the details thereof?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRIKIREN RIJUU)

(@) to (d): In the last Home Secretary level talks held between India and Bangladeshin September, 2014 at Dhaka, security related
issues including issues of fugitives were discussed. Both sides exchanged the lists of fugitives and Red Corner Notice subjects
wanted by either country. Both sides agreed to keep a close vigil on fugitives and Red Corner Notice subjects with enhanced
cooperation between the Interpol Nodal Points.
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